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DAR Members Attend State Workshop
AUGUST 26TH 2016 BY DEE LOFLIN

DAR Members Attend State Workshop

Dexter, Missouri - The members of the Chalk Bluff Chapter Daughters of the American
Revolution recently traveled to Columbia, Missouri for state workshops to prepare for the
coming year.

Attending were Ann Polsgrove, State DAR School Chair, Kay Stevenson, Chalk Bluff
Chapter Regent, and Mary Bess Green, State Chapter Development & Revitalization
Commission Chair.

If you are interested in joining the Daughters of the American Revolution and learn about
your Revolutionary War ancestor, please contact Kay Stevenson at
kaystevenson82@gmail.com. 

Children are also able to join the Missouri Bootheel Society Children of the American
Revolution.  For more information contact Kay Stevenson.

Shown in the photo from left to right are Ann Polsgrove, Kay Stevenson, and Mary Bess
Green.
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